



Season's Greetings,

Let me be the first to wish everyone a warm season's greetings, a happy new year and hoping this message finds you in good health. As we reach the end of the year, it is always good to reflect on accomplishments and at the same time look forward to new goals.

While we are all still trying to move past COVID-19, this year was filled with online conferences and even some NDT Societies able to safely hold in person events. In APFNDT numerous Executive Committee (AEC) online meetings were held to move forward general business and future Task Group (TG) activities. In addition, an online Full Board meeting was held and the first ever APFNDT Online General Assembly took place on October 1st, 2021. While I would like to move toward face-to-face meetings, it was a great opportunity to see everyone again.

As we move into next year there are many things to look forward to, in particularly the 20th WCNDT in Korea. As not only a Primary Full Member of APFNDT, but as the organizer, KSNT will need all of our support so that the conference can be held successfully. Also, AINDT is continuing to work hard to organize the 16th APCNDT in Australia on February 28th to March 3rd, 2023.

I hope you all have a very wonderful holiday season and look forward to hopefully seeing you all in person soon.

Best regards and please stay safe,

President,

The Asia-Pacific Federation for Non-Destructive Testing

